
 

  

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for Wellroot Family Services in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive 

funding for this project is Safe 750 East Lake Dr, Decatur GA, 30030. The funding would be used 

to support more than 30 at-risk youth and provide them with all the services Wellroot provides 

through the Safe and Stable Housing for Youth Aging out of care program. I certify that neither I 

nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

Sincerely, 

  

 

 

 

Member of Congress 


